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M E M O R A N D U M 
TO: Janice Winfrey, Detroit City Clerk  

FROM: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council 

DATE:  February 10, 2023 

RE: Reconsideration of Contract # 6004918  

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please let this serve as a formal request to reconsider the vote for Contract No. 6004918 from the 
February 7th, 2023 Formal Session.  

 

MARY SHEFFIELD 

CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

DISTRICT 5 

 

CITY COUNCIL 


